
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 
Holy Angels 
10 December     £293.83 
Christmas Flower Collection  £139.58 

Holy Family 
10 December     £106.81 
Christmas Flower Collection  £75.00 

Christmas Crib Collection is for the Catholic Children’s 
Society Arundel & Brighton Crisis Fund.

Advent Groups 
Ann Martindale (01252 681752) is running an Advent 
study group every Thursday.  

Father Robin will be running an Advent group in St 
Mary’s Room after the Mass on Wednesday morning.  

Gloria Benson is also running an Advent group at her 
house (15 Derry Close, Ash Vale) on the following 
Tuesday evenings at 7pm: 28th November, 5th 
December, 12 December and 19 December.  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Sat 16 Dec 5.00pm 
5.30pm HA

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
& Benediction 
Vigil Mass O’Sullivan family (RIP)

Sun 17 Dec 9.15am 
11.00am  

HF 
HA 

Third Sunday in Advent (Gaudete)   Missa Pro Populo 
James & Helene Allgood (RIP)

Mon 18 Dec No Mass O Adonai & ruler of the house of Israel

Tue 19 Dec 12.00 HF Funeral Mass Ina Barzotelli O radix Jesse (Root of Jesse)

Wed 20 Dec 9.15am 
9.30am

HA 
HA

Rosary 
Mass 

O clavis David (Key of David) 

Thur 21 Dec 6.15pm 
7.30pm HF

Adoration 
Mass St Peter Canisius

O Oriens (Morning Star) 

Fri 22 Dec 9.30am HA Mass O Rex Gentium (King of the nations)

Sat 23 Dec 9.00am 
5.00pm 

5.30pm

HA 
HA 

Confessions 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
& Benediction 
Vigil Mass

O Emmanuel 
 
 
Intentions of the Aliyar Family

Sun 24 Dec 9.15am 
11.00am 
5.00pm 
 
11.00pm  
11.30pm

HF 
HA 
HF 
 
HA

Fourth Sunday of Advent (Gaudete) 
Mass  
1st Mass of Christmas & children’s 
Crib Service  
Carols leading into 
Midnight Mass  

Missa Pro Populo 
Fr Jim Martin (RIP) 

Mon 25 Dec 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Mass  
Mass

Tues 26 Dec 9.00am HA Mass - St Stephen
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Christmas Services & Events 

Fr Robin will be available to hear confessions On 
Saturday 23rd (HA) 9.00 - 10.00am

Sunday 17th December we are warmly invited to join 
our local anglican friends for their carol services at 3pm 
St Peter’s Ash, and 4pm, St John’s Heath End.  

5:00pm Christmas Eve - 1st Mass of Christmas and 
Children’s Crib service at Holy Family 

Midnight Mass - Carols from 11:00pm and then Mass 
at 11:30pm at Holy Angels 

Christmas Day: 9.15am Holy Family and 11:00am Holy 
Angels 

Boxing Day: Mass for St Stephen’s Day will take place 
at 9am at Holy Angels.  

At the Christmas Eve Crib service we invite young 
children to dress up as Nativity characters. Those who 
wish to dress up and process in, need to congregate 
downstairs in the hall before the Mass, to get ready.  We 
will draw the names for Mary and Joseph this weekend. 
There is usually a costume provided for Mary and 
Joseph, but everyone else needs to bring their own. 

Christmas Day alone? Churches Together in Farnham 
Christmas Day Lunch at the Brightwells Gostrey Centre 
in East Street Farnham. Transport available. To book a 
place, please ring either Mariola Boyd on 01252 716785, 
or Michael McDonnell on 01252 712600 before Tuesday 
12th December. There is no charge for the lunch or for 
transport. 

New Year Lunch: Dida Wells is also organising a New 
Year Lunch on Friday 5 January at Holy Angels, again 
for those who have been alone over Christmas and the 
New Year. Please sign up so she can know numbers. 

Christmas Toy appeal 
This Sunday 17 December is the last opportunity to 
leave presents for the Eagle Toy appeal.

Bible Timeline 
Following on from our Big Picture course we will run 
another course.. The Big Picture course picked out 
themes from the Bible in order to build a ‘big picture’ of 
the scriptures. This time we are planning to look at the 
Quick Journey Through the Bible a course that helps us 
get a better overview of the books of the bible and the 
way they relate to each other. It should work well as a 
follow up for those who participated in last years course 
and be accessible to everyone else as well. 
We have decided to run these sessions over two 
Saturdays in the new year 27 January and 10 February, 
from 9.30am - 1.30pm finishing with a shared lunch. 
information. Please sign up as we need to order course 
material.  

Gift Aid 
If you have taken a gift aid form it would be a wonderful 
Christmas present to the parishes if you were able to 
return it.

CAFOD - Holy Angels 
World Gifts. As a parish we may wish to buy a 'World 
Gift' to help transform the lives of people in the poorest 
areas of the world. We are asking for individual 
donations which, added together, will enable our parish 
to buy a gift from the World Gift brochure (available from 
the Fairtrade stall). This  may be a chicken, or a goat, a 
water pump, a mosquito net, a tent...depending on how 
much we collect. There is a donation jar at the Fairtrade 
stall. 

A Diocesan Vision for Mission  
In October 2017 Bishop Richard met with 
representatives from the Parishes around the diocese 
including Holy Angels and Holy Family. The purpose of 
the meeting was to look to the future of the Diocese and 
how the role of Parishioners may shape and influence 
that future. 
During a short presentation Bishop Richard explained 
that we are living in a time where re structure will be 
required to fulfil the mission of the Church and that a 
review of Diocesan and Parish life is needed to help us 
look to that future. He accepted that this would be 
challenging, especially in a time when the ratio of Priests 
to people is in decline and difficult decisions will need to 
be made. Bishop Richard is keen to hear feedback from 
Parishioners across the Diocese and so he asked those 
present at the meeting to seek feedback from their 
fellow Parishioners. 
Bishop Richard posed many issues for consideration 
however these can be summarised as so: 
�  Given the Mission entrusted to us all, what three 
things do you think we most need for Mission-
effectiveness?  

�  What roles in this Mission can be best carried out by 
the lay-faithful?  

�  What roles in in this Mission belong to the Priest?  

�  What factors, do you think, have brought about the 
present situation that we are having to address in our 
Diocese?  

�  If we were starting the Diocese today, with 25 
priests, where would you place them?  

In order to facilitate feedback I propose to hold a Parish 
meeting 7.30pm Friday 19th January (at Holy Family) 
6.30pm Saturday 20th January (at Holy Angels).  

I would urge you to please come to the Parish 
meeting(s) and help us formulate our response to the 
questions that Bishop Richard poses. The future of our 
Parish will depend on it. I anticipate the meetings to last 
no longer than 2 hours and to finish with a sociable fish 
and chip supper.  

In advance of the meetings may I please ask that you 
complete the questionnaires available from this 
weekend and return them to me (box at the back of 
Church) or to the Parish office via email 
holyofficesurrey@gmail.com no later than Sunday 7th 
January in order that I have time to review your 
responses before the meetings. 

Fr Robin


